
CGPCP (a subsidiary of Huaxia) was invited by the Water Resources Department of the Ministry of Economic Affairs 
to participate in the "2022 Water Saving Honor Award Ceremony" and won the Unit-Industrial Group-Performance 
Award for Implementing Water-saving Guidance and Improvement. The award ceremony was held at the International 
Convention Center of National Taiwan University Hospital on March 22, 2022,  with Han-Fu, Lin General manager of 
CGPCP, accepting the award on behalf of the company.


